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Half Days October 13th & 26th

Come see us at our annual brat
sale fundraiser on Saturday,

November 11th from 11a to 2p
at Ace Hardware. A brat, a bag

of chips & pop for only $5!  

FALL BRAT SALE



From Monday through Friday, October 9th -
13th, the children will be able to shop the
book fair and have the best time! You can

send them to school with cash, but the
easiest thing to do is to put money in their
online book fair account. Its safe & easy. 

See our FB page for the links.

FAMILY MATH NIGHT
Family Math Night is Monday, 
Oct 9th from 530 to 630. The

school listened to your feedback
& moved it way up so you can take
full advantage of what you learn &
apply it right away so the impact
can be seen throughout the year!



October 20
Farm Day

WAYS TO HELP OUT

October 6 
  80's Day

Change for a Change

When the school asks for volunteers, we say
yes! We currently have two ways you can

pitch in AND see your kids at school at the
same time which is such a treat. Reach out if

one sounds interesting to you

The Lunch Room Warrior
This is a face-paced one. From 11:10

to 12:30, help out by handing out
supplies, directing kids where to sit 
& light clean up. You pick the day(s)

that work for you.

The Book Master
This is a heart-warming one. 

From 2:15 to 2:45, help out by 
reading to kids. You pick the 

day(s) that work for you.



The PTO provides assistance to teachers in the classroom
setting, raising funds for supplemental educational
materials & creating fun experiences for the kids and their
families all while supporting school and family social
interaction. Parents of the PTO help with Teacher
Appreciation Week, end of school year events, help with
fundraising activities and so much more. The amount of
effort that teachers put towards helping our children grow
is invaluable and our goal is to help support their amazing
efforts throughout the school year in as many ways as
possible. If you are interested in being a part of this
rewarding group, we meet on the third Tuesday of each
month at 6:15pm in the elem gym (No summer or December
meetings because, you know... busy). You can also find us
on Facebook under "Stambaugh Elementary PTO", email us
at pto@westiron.org, on our page at westiron.org or reach
out to any of the board members.  
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Athletic Booster Club
Wednesday, Oct 11th
6p @ HS Commons 

(second Wed of the mo.)

School Board
Tuesday, Oct 18th

5p @ HS Commons
(third Wed of the mo.) 

Elementary PTO
Tuesday, Oct 17th
6:15p @ El Gym

(third Tues of the mo.)
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